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rothers and Sisters, 

 

Your bargaining committee and the company will meet on Monday, February 13th and 
have booked that week to continue bargaining in an attempt to reach an acceptable 
collective agreement. Your resolve and commitment expressed by the 92% rejection of 
the company offer has given us the support needed at the bargaining table. We ask that 
you continue supporting your bargaining committee at this critical time. 

Your bargaining committee met on Wednesday, February 8th and established our 
bargaining strategy and we are prepared to meet the company on your behalf. 

As you are aware, managers have now commenced asking craft and services members 
to turn in their keys and computers at the end of their shifts, these are the property of 
the company and they are within their right to do so.  

We would ask that you remove any personal items from your vehicles and work 
locations.  

We have not yet given the 72-hour notice of strike, therefore, we are not in a legal 
position to strike. 

As always, we ask you not to circulate rumours and to stand by for our next 
communication.  Should you have any questions please contact your local executive. 

Solidarity Works! 
  
Your Bargaining Committee 

 
Daniel Campeau Vince Gibbons 
Eric Johnson  François Singer 
Patrick Léveillée Brian Macari 
 
National Representatives 
Howard Law   Shawn Cowan   Alain Portelance 
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